
Minutes ARE March 8, 2017 

General Meeting called to order at 19:00 Pete KC5IMZ 

 

Members Present:  James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Ruben WP4KSP, Pete KC5IMZ, Archie K5ABZ, Joe K KE5DUP, 

Joe H KE5OSX, Mark KG5NAW, John W5FFS, Tom K5ISU,  

 

Guests: Steve Cohen KG5RQU, Molly Maddux, Greg Sieber KI7BFN, Bob Waldick KI5UB 

 

Minutes: Pete made a motion to accept the January February meeting minutes, seconded by Ruben. Motion 

passed.   

Treasurer’s Report: For the months of February we had a beginning balance of $1288.15.  No transactions. John made 

a motion to accept and seconded by Pete.  Motion passed. 

Events: Club check in net is every Tuesday at 8pm on our repeater. 

 

Club Social is March 20, 6pm at Rosa, on 121 and Glade Rd 

 

 March 11 and 18 CERT Training.  March 11 will be at the library, and the 18 will be at Bear 

Creek Park. 

    

 Next RACES training class is April 15 at Joint EOC in Downtown Fort Worth.  Visit 

tarrantraces.org for additional information. 

   

Business: Radio test was successful. Several members participated. 

 

 Joe H and Chris has a talk with Gary Gregg about moving the repeater to a water tower.  The 

tower we are considering is located on Main St. just north of Harwood Rd.  We to get a list of 

items we need to complete the project.  John made a motion to move the repeater, seconded by 

Pete.  Motion passed.  More information will be presented at a late meeting. 

 

 Pete made a motion that we select one color for our club shirts and that can be any style.  If you 

would like additional colors you can purchase them as you like.  Motion seconded by James.  

Motion passed. 

 

 There was more discussion on the club shirts.  Mark made a motion to have light blue as the 

standard club shirt. Also in the motion is that the club logo will have a white stitched background. 

The motion was seconded by Pete.  Motion passed.  

  

 

 Dues are due for 2017.  Please pay Chris at your earliest convenience.  Thanks   

 

 

Contact Chris KE5KPC if you want to take a license test at ke5kpc@gmail.com. 

Motion to adjourn was made Pete at 20:02 seconded by mark.  Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC Secretary 


